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Timothy Perry, a counsel in WilmerHale's Los Angeles office and former Assistant US Attorney for
the Southern District of California, was recently featured in a video published by the Daily Journal

about so-called white collar wiretaps.

In the video Perry discusses how wiretaps are vulnerable to attack, especially in white collar cases.
He explains some details of the wiretap statute and discusses how defense attorneys can best

address wiretap evidence in a white collar case. View Perry's video interview.

This interview was in follow-up to a recent article co-authored by Perry and also published by the

Daily Journal—"The rise of white collar wiretaps."
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